Vision:

Pittsville School District’s Vision and Mission:

Expecting Excellence and Innovation, Honoring Legacy, and Embracing Partnerships

Mission:

Expecting Excellence and Integrity from all, developing Innovative students, strengthened through

Partnerships with parents and the community
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Student and Staff Learning:

ACT scores look good so far. We are still missing three scores, so we don’t have an
average to share yet, but it is safe to say that we met our goal for this year (20 average
composite). We had one student score a 33 on the test which puts him in the 98th PR
nationally. That same student maxed the reading test with a 36. We had a different student
make an 8 point jump and is now on track for college. Full results will be shared with the
board when ready.

Impactful Coaching- The Association of Wisconsin School Administrators runs a 4 day
conference every year to build instructional coaching skills in teachers and
administrators. The conference focuses on building productive, impactful conversations
between teachers and coaches. It is very well run. Participants leave with a lot of ideas for
how to help their peers reflect on their practice and improve. This conference, along with
the advanced level, is the basis for the instructional coaching we are implementing at
PSD next year. Ms. Hale will take what she has learned from this to help teachers move
forward. Other teachers who have been through this (roughly ten in the district) will use

their skills as well. We will grow together in 2022-23!

Innovation and Recognition:



a.

Shout out to our Forensics students and advisors (Mrs. Downs & Mrs. Ashbeck). We
have six students competing at state this weekend- Emma Tolzmann, Mariana Gonzalez,
and Emma Bowden are competing as individuals. Keyrra Knudson, Ava Jones, & Leah

Downs are competing as a trio. I’ll be able to tell you how it went at the board meeting!

3. Looking Ahead:

a.

Spring activities- Earth Day will be celebrated with a presentation by Mr. Steward about
threats to our planet in the auditorium at 8:00. All PHS and 8th grade students are
attending and the community is welcome. We are doing community service outside from
9-11:30. Then, we are taking sack lunches to North Woods County Park to do outside
learning and competition.

Prom is May 8th, Senior Trip is May 11th, Awards Night is May 25th, and Graduation is

May 28th!



